MINUTES OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

TOWNSHIP HALL, EASTPORT

The meeting convened at 7:15p.m. on Thursday, January 22,  with board members Schmidt, Leech, Schultz, Parker and Stillings present.  The subject of the meeting was the new fire station project.  Following a presentation by Mr. Steve Scott of F.E.D. Corp. , the board discussed hiring a consultant.  Motion was made by Stillings, seconded and defeated 4-1 to contract with F.E.D.  Motion was made by Schultz, seconded and passed 5-0 to contract with D.E.M. Architects for Phase I of the new fire station project.  The meeting adjourned at 9:15p.m.  These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk

